
Lee Heritage Commission Minutes 
December 16, 2021 

 
There was no meeting in November due to lack of a quorum. 
 
Present: Pat Jenkins, Scott Bugbee, Denis Hambrucken, Liz McCaffrey, Cord Blomquist and guest, Laurel 
Cox. 
 
Calendars: The calendars are ready to go and therefore a motion was made to pay $460 for the 2022 
calendar and to charge $10 each. Liz made the motion, Scott seconded.  The new calendars are very 
nice. Thank you Liz and Cord and all others involved. 
 
Archives: Randy Stevens has agreed to do some work in the archives after the holidays. That is great 
news and hopefully will lead to getting the archives in order. 
Applying for a grant for shelving was the beginning of our archival project. We discussed scanning pages, 
but not everything should be scanned. Organization is needed in the archives. Then we had a general 
discussion of what and what not to save. 
 
Plaques: Historic plaques were presented to the folks at the Glidden House and the Lee Library trustees 
and members of the Heritage Commission put one on the Parish House. All done on October 30th. 
The Rothwell Barn needs a plaque with the name LAYNE on it. We agreed that early 1800’s was as close 
as we could get to an accurate date. Once Denis gets the information he will design the sign. 
 
Banners: Several need to be repaired. Scott will speak with the Public Works director to get an exact 
number. 
 
Finances: As presented previously. No change. 
 
Next meeting will be held on January 20, 2022. 
 
Minutes submitted by Laura Gund 
 
 
 


